
TRUSTEES OF TRUST FUNDS 

Minutes of July 23, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order at 1:30 PM in the meeting room at the Wolfeboro 

Library. In attendance were: Richard Shurtleff, Robert Stewart, Barbara Lobdell 

Roger Hardy on Skype and David Raser. 

Minutes of the June 16, 2015 meeting were read and approved. 

The Trustees submitted the following vouchers for payment: 

- $400.00 voucher for 5th Grade Pioneer School Day program from the Wood 

Estate. 

- $1000.00 voucher for a student scholarship from the Quimby Trust.  

-$1093.50 voucher for Town Attorney Mark Puffer for services related to a Cate 

Trust cy pres action. 

A discussion regarding the Cate General Trust ensued with Trustee’s agreeing to 

have trustees Shurtleff and Stewart meet with the Wolfeboro Town manager 

regarding the options on utilization of this trust. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 pm. The next meeting will be held on August 

18th, 2015 in the Wolfeboro Library meeting room. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

David Raser 


